
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: A Level Film Studies 
 
As you are aware, your child has elected to study A Level Film Studies. As part of this 
course, it will be necessary for them to study a number of whole films and film extracts 
which are currently rated certificate 18. These are films which are part of the syllabus 
for the course and many of them feature in the text book to accompany the course. 
 
We would therefore request that you complete the consent form via the following link 
to indicate that you are aware of this issue and that you give permission for your child 
to study these films as part of the course: https://forms.office.com/e/pf6Gc0gSY9. We 
would be grateful if you could complete the consent form by no later than Monday 25 
September 2023. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs E Fox 
Teacher of Film Studies 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/pf6Gc0gSY9

